Myers, Jeanie

From: IRMA "

Sent: 2021/09/04 11:01 AM

To: City Clerks Office

Cc: ibrahim blackberry; Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]application# A-2021-0193 Ward 3

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

We are the neighbour to this property and our address is 50 Elizabeth St. South. We have emailed and called
them on several occasions with the water issues their property has and nobody bothered to solve this

issue. Their gutters when raining deposits the water right into our property into our dwelling. Their snow
removal company as well has killed the sides of our front garden. Our fence that divides our back garden and
their parking is constantly getting damaged and we can't keep up with it. We wanted to solve these issues but
nobody responds to phone calls or emails. We would like these few things resolved as their property really
needs an update on these issues. Thanking you in advance.

Irma Kazer
50 Elizabeth St. South Brampton



